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FATAL MOTORCYCLE CRASH INVESTIGATION 

Auburn Police are investigating a fatal motorcycle crash that occurred on Court St yesterday. Approximately 
5:52pm, emergency personnel responded to the area of 451 Court St for a car/motorcycle crash. 

54 y/o Reginald Clement was traveling east on his 2013 Harley Davidson motorcycle when he was struck by a 
2006 Chrysler traveling west by 33 y/o Steve Primavera of New Gloucester. 

Clement was transported to Central Maine Medical Center by Auburn Fire Rescue where he later died from 
his injuries.  Primavera was not injured. 

The crash remains under investigati operated on. Auburn Police were assisted by Maine State Police with the 
accident reconstruction.  


